
 

         
           May  2011
TidBits:
Be sure to visit 
Art in the Park... 
...the PMA Spring art show 
Saturday & Sunday,May 15th

& 16th 10am -5pm
in historic Seville Square. 
Enjoy the original works 
of over 120 regional and 
national artists, including 
some of your budds from 
ECBS.
More info: 432-6247

Naita News...   
...we need food for the May 
meeting , please contact 
Naita Peschel to volunteer. 
Also,  did anyone pick up a 
neck mount magnifier with
 a white frame after the April 
meeting class? Contact Naita 
at 994-7465

Feed Them Jar...
 Please bring a bead or two to 
drop in the bead jar. We want 
him nice and FULL come 
raffle time!

Our website address is:
emeraldcoastbeadsociety.com

 
                       

           

    General Meeting May 16, 2011
               Crystal Flower with Kathy Kim
  
At our May meeting, we will be crafting an amazing crystal 
flower sculpture with the help of the amazing Kathy Kim. A kit 
containing all the materials needed will be available at a cost of 
$40. Please note the change in price: if you have any 
questions, contact Nettie Varnell at 291-0113. This is still a 
reasonable price for the unique beaded  piece  you will create. 
Kathy has provided a list if you wish to assemble a kit:
Bicone crystal beads: 
4mm red-(150 )for the flower 
4mm emerald green-(100), 3mm fern green-(35)for the leaf
4mm white opal-(70), 6mm white opal-(30) for the branch
Copper wire- dead soft 28 or 30 gauge
Small pot, glass votive holder or other container 
You will need wire cutters, work surface, task light. Of course 
bring a  magnifier if you need it.

Our June meeting class will be flat herringbone stitch with 
Barbara DeNunzio (the woman never gets tired!!)
                      
                    Show Notes...
  Our Spring show is almost upon us (how time flies!!!). Grab 
your beads and jewelry and come set up on Friday May 20 from 
2-5pm, and Saturday morning beginning at 7. Please be set up 
and open by 9am.
Be sure to bring your receipt books, extension cords and power 
strip and tablecloths that reach the floor. The sales tax rate is 
7.5 %, be sure to bring your tax license- if you don't have one, 
paperwork will be provided  for you. Lunches and beverages 
will be available for purchase from the church.
  We still need volunteers, and also donations for our raffle 
table. Please Contact Mary Jordan-982-7633 to offer your 
help or a wonderful creation of yours for the ECBS raffle table.

   The ECBS board of directors meets 6pm the first Wednesday 
of every month at Horizen Restaurant, at Strong St. and E. 
Cervantes. If you would like to address your board with any 
issue or question, come to the meeting. We also try to have a 
little fun on our agenda as well. Be sure to call a board member 
first to confirm- we do have to change the date occasionally. 


